
 
 

 
MINISTRY OF HEALTH 

PHARMACY AND POISONS BOARD 
                           

        
Ref. PPB/MIP/PMS/CIR/002/18-19                                               11th July,2018 

Dear Pharmacovigilante,           
Pharmacy and Poisons Board wishes to bring to your attention the Recall of the 
following listed Gentamicin products.  You are required to immediately Quarantine the 
mentioned products and provide the following details to PPB at  
pv@pharmacyboardkenya.org : 
 

1. Quantities available at your facility, 
2. The name of   Supplier /Distributor 

 
 

Report same or similar Quality complaints across other batches at 
www.pv.pharmacyboardkenya.org  
 

 
Dr Christabel N. Khaemba 

For Registrar 


